
Hello students, parents, and family 

 

Welcome back, and I hope you had a good summer. My name is Robert L. Jones and I am very excited 

about being able to collaborate together as this year school counselor at Willis Foreman to help with 

preparing our children for success. I know that there has been so many obstacles that we have had to 

overcome this 2020 year, but we are going stay optimistic that we will persevere and continue to 

overcome this pandemic.  

A little background about myself:  I graduate with a Bachelor in Business Management from Augusta 

State University in 2008 and earned a Master in Science in Psychology and Counseling in 2011. I’ve 

worked as License Professional Counselor with children in the community for many years, and have a 

passion for helping families in the community. I believe in the concept that “It takes a village to raise a 

child”, and here at Willis Foreman I like the idea that we are a part of that village along with you. Again 

Welcome and look forward to meeting each and every last one of you.  

 

 

Peace and Mind 

Robert L. Jones, MS, LPC, CPCS   


